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ARMENIAN CHURCH CHOIR - ANNUAL REPORT 1981/1982 

The year 1981 was a good one for the Choir, although we bid farewell to our 
ex-choir director, Alfred Yeznaian at a lovely though emotional outdoor lunch­
eon, we were most fortunate in obtaining the services of our new choir director, 
Raffi Sevadjian, to whom we extend a hearty welcome. 

Under Raffi's direction the choir attracted new members and developed vocally 
to now render the service in two-part harmony with the prospect of four-part 
harmony by the end of 1982. 

The choir has regular rehearsals after services in order to learn new songs and 
refine traditional ones. The Executive Committee elected in September, 1980 
served throughout the year 1981: 

John M. Wolohojian - Choir Chairman 
Khoren Tutak - Vice Chairman 
Lucy Tepikian 
Lucine Wolohojian 
John Vakassian 

- Corres. Secretary 
- Recording Secretary 
- Treasurer 

There are at present sixteen members in the choir, in addition to our talented 
and dedicated 9rganist, Alice Sakalian and the Choir Director, R?ffi Sevadjian. 
We, also, have at present time three deacons: John Vakassian, Khoren Tutak and 
Mark Kapikian. Our most recent welcomed addition is Avedis Tutak, Alter Server. 

During the year, the chqir had two Bake Sales and hosted a Lenten Dinner. 

The choir again participated in the Annual Assembly of the Association of the 
Armenian Church Choir of America. We were represented by Der Hayr Karekin Kaspar­
ian, Raffi Sevadjian, Mark and Helen Kapikian. The Assembly was held in Cambridge, 
Massachusetts. 

FINANCIAL CONDITION; 

Balance as of December 31, 1980 $ 38.83 

Income $ 458.00 

Disbursements $- 140.00 

Total $ 318.00 

Final Balance $ 356.83 

We are grateful and thank our members for their enthusiasm and participation. 
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